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The regular meeting of the meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on 

Tuesday, September 11, 2018, at 7:30 p.m. in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 South 

Main, Palmyra, Missouri. 

 

The board heard monthly building reports from the building principals. 

 

Lora Hillman presented information regarding the District Literacy Plan.  

 

Kirt Malone reported on facility repairs and planning for buildings and grounds.  

 

In old business, the board adopted MSBA Board Policy updates as presented and received 

information on the annual Missouri School Boards Association (MSBA) Fall Conference. 

 

In old  business, the board read a draft update of MSBA policy GCPB. 

 

In new business, the board approved the audit report for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

In new business, the board discussed a December 2018 date for the annual board retreat and 

work session facilitated by an educational consultant. 

 

The board set the tuition rate for the 2018-2019 school year at $8,971.81. 

 

In other regular business the board approved horizontal moves to the teacher’s salary schedule 

and additions to the substitute teacher’s list. 


